## Livonia Public Schools

## **Office of Communications**

To:

Dr. Randy Liepa

From:

Donna McDowell

Date:

April 5, 2012

Subject:

**District School Improvement Update** 

The District School Improvement Team (DSIT) has worked diligently this year to make progress towards our Shared Vision. Student Climate and Staff Collaboration perception surveys were given across the district to collect data on our Shared Vision Goals.

I would like to update the Board of Education on this important work at the April 16 Board meeting. Thank you.